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Thank you for your email.

I do not get what this email is requesting. 

The claim that there were only a few tourist attractions in the area is a lie, and the
company can not be trusted now or in the future. 
The area does not need more taxpayer-subsidized mining companies destroying a tourist
area and a growing residential area. 
The region should have a better plan and management for a future in education, tourism,
health, aged care, smart green residential living, SME development, agriculture,
agricultural export and transport.
The area could be a major growth area which is located close to Sydney city, the new
International Airport, Canberra and the coast while still maintaining its tourist attractions
which includes most of BERRIMA town.

Thanks,
Rowan

From: Joscelyn Chan <Joscelyn.Chan@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> on behalf of IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
<ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 2 August 2021 2:16 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Hume Coal Project and Berrima Rail Project (SSD 7172 & SSD 7171) Second Referral -
Additional Documents
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
You are receiving this email because our records show that you have previously expressed an
interest in the Hume Coal Project and Berrima Rail Project (SSD 7172 & SSD 7171) - second
referral, either to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (Department) or the
Independent Planning Commission (Commission).  
 
In accordance with the Commission’s ‘Additional Material’ policy, the Panel considers that it
would be assisted by public comment on the following new material provided to the
Commission:

the Department’s Response to the Commission’s Letter Regarding Questions on Notice,
dated 22 July 2021 (including Attachment A – Voluntary Planning Agreement details).



 
Submissions may be made on this new material only and must be received via email to
ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au between the release of this statement on 2 August 2021 and 5.00pm
AEST on 9 August 2021. This deadline will be strictly enforced, and late submissions will not
be considered by the Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s website.
 
The Panel will only consider submissions received directly from the person making the
submission. Campaign emails, petitions or form letters will not be considered nor uploaded to
the Commission’s website.
 
Submissions must specifically relate to the new material only. All relevant submissions received
by the Commission will be published as soon as practicable after the deadline has passed.
 
Kind regards,
 
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: +61 2 9383 2100 | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
 
 


